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Harvest Drive

 

 

Dear Beachside Montessori Village Families,
 
I would like to thank all of our BMV families
for their generous donations to the annual
PTSA fundraiser.  The funds raised will help
to enhance many programs at our school this
year!  I look forward to seeing all of you at the
Color-A-Thon on October 5.
 
We have some valuable resources on our
school website. We just added a new feature
where you can report your child's absence
online. Additionally, as in previous years, the
anti-bullying training module for parents is
also available on our main page.

https://www.browardschools.com/beachside

 
Vered Roberts
 

 

 

 

Accolades

10/5 Color-a-thon
10/9 No School
10/11 NJHS Meeting 8:15 a.m.
10/17 Early Release
10/18 Teacher Planning Day
10/21 2nd Quarter Begins 
10/25 Boo Fest
10/25 NJHS Meeting 8:15 a.m.
10/31 Vocabulary Parade

 

Three of our BMV students will have their art work

displayed in the KCWright Building as part of the

Superintendent's Gallery.  They will be honored in

an evening reception on October 3rd.

Both our boys' and girls' soccer teams are in the

district playoffs. Go Lions!

School Advisory Council

 

 

Red Ribbon Week: October 23-25, 2019

 

 

We want to kick-start this year's Harvest Drive

during Boo-Fest. We ask each student to please bring

an item to donate for our food drive. We work

closely with South Broward High School to help

many families in our community during the holiday

season.

Wednesday, 10/23- "Red Ribbon Kick-Off"

Wear Red in support of the continued fight against

drugs.

Thursday, 10/24- "Sock it to Drugs"

Wear your craziest socks.

Friday, 10/25- "Team Up Against Drugs"

Wear you favorite sports team shirt.

 

 

Katie Nitowski, a trainer with Curriculum Associates,
will be a guest speaker at our next SAC meeting on
October 29th at 8:15 AM. She will be speaking about
the iReady Program that our students use at Beachside. 
Please join us to learn all about the benefit of iReady
and the program's correlation to state standards and the
FSA. She will also show parents how to access the
Parent Corner component of iReady where parents can
view various reports about time-on-task, mastery of
standards, etc.

 

Boo-Fest: 10/25/19

 

 

 

Please visit the PTSA website and sign up to

help.  We need several parents who are

willing to decorate their trunks for trunk-or-

treat.  Also, our PTSA is asking for donations

of candy, decorations, and carnival games.


